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UL File Number Change for Sensorless Servo Drive Units 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of Mitsubishi Electric drive control products. 
The UL file number of sensorless servo drive units will be changed. 

 
1. Products Affected 

All UL-listed sensorless servo drive units 
 
2. Details of the Change 

The UL file number assigned by UL will be changed as shown in Table 1. If the UL file number of 
Mitsubishi Electric Corporation is indicated in your factory inspection procedure (UL procedure), 
Instruction Manuals, and other documents, refer to the new UL file number or overwrite the UL file 
number to the new number. 
This number change does not affect the appearance and specifications of the products. 
 

Table 1: Current and new UL file numbers 
 Current New 

File No. E131592 E113619 
 

3. Date of Change 
The UL file number will be changed on December 1, 2020. 
The change will be reflected on the web page of UL, where the UL file numbers can be searched, after 
about one week. 
 
Reference 
UL Product iQTM (UL product search web page) 
https://iq.ulprospector.com/en/ 
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